
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been reported that adults are swearing and using inappropriate language 

whilst waiting for the school gates to open for the Reception and Nursery children. 

We would ask that you consider the other adults and especially the children who are 

waiting. Children get upset when they hear these kinds of words and can copy them.  

Any adult who is heard to be using inappropriate language will be asked to leave the 

school premises.  

 

 

 

 


